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April 25,2016

Mr. Roger Lane

Dane County Zoning Division
City County Building, Room 116
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd
Madison, WI 53703

Dear Mr. Lane,

At the Village of Deerfield’s Public Works meeting on April 11, 2016 the Committee
unanimously agreed to submit a letter expressing the Village’s concerns with the CUP
application #DCPCUP-2016-02336 made by Storlie Properties LLC for the property at 922
Zechzer Rd.

The Village’s concern is the traffic route described in item number 5 on the “Six Standards of a
Conditional Use Permit” form which states they travel on road from the location (family farm) to
access the State Hwy 73. However, this route includes N. Nelson Street and part of W. Nelson
Street both of which are not designated Heavy Truck Routes and is not an acceptable route for
them to use. If Storlie Properties LLC would like to continue using this route the Village would
be in favor of allowing them to do so contingent upon a bond, to cover the cost of repairing the
road, being provided.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and please keep me updated at to the status of this
application.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me at (608) 764-5404 or via email at:
mccredie@deerfieldwi.com.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth McCredie

Village Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer

cc: Deerfield Village Board




